
Kellan  Lutz  Says  Past
Girlfriends  Have  Made  the
First Moves

Fans of Twilight hunk Kellan Lutz can stop speculating.
 Like many other male celebrities, Lutz has fallen victim to
gay rumors.  However, he assures his fans they are not true
and that only insecure girls believe such nonsense.  “Most of
the girlfriends I’ve had have come after me.  So it’s really
funny when girls get offended because I don’t hit on them.
 They’ll transform their insecurity into ‘Oh that makes sense
because I heard you’re into guys and have a boyfriend’…”  The
star has a lot of love for the LGBT community, despite the
rumors.  RadarOnline reports that he even prefers gay men as
roommates because they’re typically cleaner.  So ladies, if
you ever want to approach Kellan Lutz, remember to be bold and
secure with your tactics.

As a woman, what are some appropriate ways to make the first
move?

Cupid’s Advice:

Making the first move is a bold approach.  Remember to look
your  best  and  be  confident  in  your  choice  of  words  and
actions:

1. Buy them a drink: Some guys may try to flip the script and
buy you a drink, but stand your ground.  This shows you’re a
person of interest and that you’re independent and can hold
your own.

2. Compliments: A good way to break the ice is to compliment
them.  Whether it’s their clothes, shoes, or eyes, this helps
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to get the conversation flowing.

3 Ask them to dance: Although this is a little risky because
not everyone likes to dance , it does show that you want to
have fun, which is an attractive characteristic.  If the guy
you choose can’t dance, hit them with some old school dances
and make everyone laugh.

What are some ways you make the first move? Tell us your story
below.


